
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 3rd MARCH 2023 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

2022/2023 
 

TERM 4 
 
 

Week 3 
 
 

 

Monday 6th March 
3-3:45pm Y1-Y3 Ball Skills 
Club 
3—4:30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club 
 
Tuesday 7th March 
3-4pm Y5 & Y6 Netball 
Club 
 
Wednesday 8th March 
3 - 4pm Y1-Y3 Gymnastics 
Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 9th March 
Elder Class Forest School 
3-4pm Y5 7 Y6 Arts & Craft 
Club 
 
Friday 10th March 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm Y4-Y6 Running/
Orienteering Club 
 
 

Week 2 
 

 
Monday 13th March 
Oak Class Forest School (in 
place of 16/3) 
3-3:45pm Y1-Y3 Ball Skills 
Club 
3—4:30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club 
 
 
Tuesday 14th March 
3-4pm Y5 & Y6 Netball 
Club 
 
Wednesday 15th March 
3 - 4pm Y1-Y3 Gymnastics 
Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 16th March 
3-4pm Y5 & Y6 Arts & Craft 
Club 
 
Friday 17th March 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm Y4-Y6 Running/
Orienteering Club 
 
 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

World Book Day 2023 

 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

Bodhi, Ria, Parisa, Ruhan, 

Indie & Thomas 

(Candles next week!) 
 

 We hope you had  or still to 

have a  wonderful day! 

SUPERSTARS!  

Our Superstars this week 

are: Max T, Olive, Rehan, Isabella, Aurora, 

Rabsal, Sesehang, Indie, Koa, Noah, Stanley, 

Lucy, Adi, Aaryash, Nischit, Miksang, Arnesh, 

Simran, Iman, Suhana, Joy, Nihang, and     

Nulam.  (Certificates next week!) 

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Red Nose Day  
17th March 

We will be celebrating Red Nose Day by having a bit of 
fun!  

We will be asking the children to think about what Mr or 
Miss are and dress up in the style of them...so Mr Happy, 

Mr Bump or little Miss Messy!  
Be as creative as you like but please don’t over think it, 

it’s meant to be a little bit of fun!  
A donation of a £1.00 will go to Red Nose Day / Comic 

Relief.   

Extreme Read 
Congratulations to everyone who sent in an extreme Read 
photo.  We had some great entries.  Our winners this year 
were Reggie and Aahangwo - amazing efforts! Although 
we must just flag a H&S warning about reading on top of 

a shed!  
Well done boys! Both received a £5.00 book token for 

their efforts.  



 

 



 

 


